
To whom it may concern, 
 
My name is Terianna Tobin, I am a resident of Oregon, I am a firearm owner and law abiding 
citizen of America. 
 
I write in opposition of House Bill 2013 for the fact of infringing on the Rights of a person who 
may own a firearm and anything that pertains to the firearm. Demanding someone to 
relinquish their right to bear arms outside incarceration infringes upon the Rights of the People. 
 
Those who continue to put forth bills to infringe upon the Rights from the Constitution of the 
United States of America falls into category of law breaking. 
 
To quote “A well regulated Militia, being necessary to the security of a free State, the right of 
the people to keep and bear Arms, shall not be infringed.” 
 
I demand HB 2013 be tossed in the trash where it belongs and any further bills/acts refused. 
 
Cease and desist in the attempts of disarming the public of their Rights. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
Terianna N. Tobin 
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